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January 28, 1988 |
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

|

FROM: Frank J. Miraglia
Associate Director for Prcjects
Office of Nuclear Reictor Regulation

James H. Sniezek
Acting Associate Director for Inspection

and Technical Assessment

SUBJECT: MPA: E-04 COMPLETION

The purpose of this memorandum is to. document closecut of MPA: E-04, BWR
Single Loop Operation. Factors supporting this menorandum are outlined in the
attached Lead Project Manager's Sumary. Report. The MPA E-04 is being closed
because the technical issue resolution was communicated to the licensees.via
Generic letters 86-02 and 86-09 and multiplant tracking of requests for BWR
plants Singla Loop Operation approvals is no longer needed.

The lead PM for this activity was Mohan C. Thadani and the lead technical
reviewer was Laurence E. Phillips.,

Cr$ dnal u taned by
Frank J. Miraglia

Frank J. Miraglia -

Associate Director for Projects

Officggeg Reactor Regulation
hmes 11. Snie. ek

James H. Sniezek
Acting Associate Director for Inspection

and Technical Assessment

Enclosure:
Lead PM Sumary Report

cc: S. Varga
D. Crutchfield
Tech. Division Directors
Lead PM
Lead Reviewer
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Frank J. Miraclia
Associate Director for Pro,iects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

'
James H. Snierek
Acting Associate Director for Inspection

and Technical Assessment

SUBJECT: MPA: E-04 COMPLETION

The purpose of this memorandum is to document closecut of MPA E-04, BWR Single
loop Operation. Factors supporting this memorandum are outlined in the
attached lead Project Manager's Sumary Report. The MPA E-04 is being closed
because the technical issue resolution was communicated to the licensees via
Generic letters 86-02 and 86-09 and multiplant trackinc of requests for BWR
plants Single Loop Operation approvals is no longer neaded.

The lead PM for this activity was Mohan C. Thadani and the leid technical
reviewer was Laurence E. Phillips.
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